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CIOMS Working Group on Recommended Standards of Education and Training for Health Professionals Participating in Medicines Development

7 & 14 May 2024

Meeting Minutes

Participants:
Enrica Alteri (University of Geneva), Priya Bahri (EMA), Andrzej Czarnecki (Eli Lilly), Pravin Chopra (IFAPP Academy), Domenico Criscuolo (Italian Society of Pharmaceutical Medicine), Matthew Farmer (Astra Zeneca), Sophia Goodison (GSK), Tim Higenbottam (Faculty of Pharmaceutical Medicine, Royal Colleges of Medicine Sandor Kerpel-Fronius (Semmelweiss University), Gustavo Kesselring (IFAPP Academy), Ingrid Klingmann (PharmaTrain), Raffael Kurek (BMS), Simon Maxwell (University of Edinburgh), Honorio Silva (IFAPP Academy), Stephen Sonstein (Committee on Accreditation of Academic Programs in Clinical Research), Peter Stonier (Faculty of Pharmaceutical Medicine, Royal Colleges of Medicine), Ichiro Uchida (Osaka University), Roberto Verna (World Association of Societies of Pathology and Laboratory Medicine), Jonathan Weiner, Haruko Yamamoto (PMDA)
Regrets: Barbara Bierer (Harvard University), Malcolm Brown (Astellas), Rieke van der Graaf (University of Utrecht), Luther Gwaza (WHO), Stuart Jones (King’s College, London), Kenneth Kaitin (Tufts University), Nilima Kshirsagar (ICMR, India), Michelle Limoli (FDA)
Secretariat: Lembit Rägo, Catherine Bates

Action/decision items

· [bookmark: _GoBack]As an outcome of Part I, the group decided that Part II would be a discussion between chapter leads, subgroup leads and Jonathan in order to align the content of the different chapters and subgroup narratives.
· Jonathan will review the report and suggest changes to eliminate duplication. New chapter drafts will be shared with the WG for comment. 
· Subgroup 2 (Regulators, HTA experts and Payers) was formed at the WG. Priya and the team will hold the first meeting in July. 
· Subgroup 4 will also convene in July.

Discussion highlights

Lembit updated the group on CIOMS latest news, including the report on Severe Cutaneous Adverse Reactions (SCAR) which is currently undergoing public consultation.  The Real World Evidence report is also in its final stages, with the electronic version to be launched at the end of May. 

The group discussed the draft report and agreed that it required streamlining. The Secretariat will notify the WG as updated chapters become available in the Members Area of the CIOMS website.
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